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DB Staff Discussion

On at least several occassions this weei~L most roently on Friday 2/13, I discussed tPavis Besse CATI
inspection and results witi reig FalevRtCATI TLtJOn Thursday 2/12, 1 askeeeLi23L he had any

_concerns regarding the DB restart or other safetconcerns which we should be addresjng. He repliec

or, ----

5
Julio Lara, P.E.
Chief, Electrical Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety, Rill
630.829.9731

CC: John Grobe
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